
Veterans may be eligible for services at the Earle 
Baum Center of the Blind – Santa Rosa CA. 

Eligible Veterans enrolled in VA health care may be 
referred to the Earle Baum Center’s Low Vision 
Clinic.  

If you believe that you are an eligible Veteran but 
are not enrolled, please call the Veterans 
Administration at 1-877-222-838, Monday through 
Friday between 8 a.m. and 8 p.m. ET.  

More information on VA health care can be found 
here. Veterans need their social security numbers, 
discharge paperwork, and current income 
information to enroll with a VA health care system. 

Veterans need to have served for at least 24 
months and to have received an honorable 
discharge.  

Your VA vision care specialist may submit a referral 
for low vision services to the Earle Baum Center 
based on a recent eye exam and if you qualify for 
community care.  

https://www.va.gov/healthbenefits/resources/publications/hbco/hbco_enrollment_eligibility.asp#:~:text=To%20update%20your%20information%20with,at%20your%20local%20medical%20facility

